
 
 

 

Date: August 14, 2024 
  
To, 
BSE Limited,    
Listing Department,   
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,   
Mumbai – 400001.   
Scrip Code: 503101 
  
Sub: Advisory Letter under SEBI (Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulation 2015 (‘SEBI LODR’). 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
With reference to the captioned subject and in compliance with the relevant provisions of SEBI 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015 and the letter dated 
August 14, 2024 received from Bombay Stock Exchange (BSE), we wish to inform you that BSE 
has issued an Advisory letter in relation to Related Party Transaction (RPT) disclosure 
submitted by the Company.  
 
As advised by the Stock Exchange, Company has filed revised RPT disclosures and will 
ensure in future proper compliance as per SEBI regulations. 
 
We are enclosing a copy of the letter received in this regard as part of dissemination of the 
same to the stock exchange. 
 
Kindly take the above on record. 
  
Yours Truly, 
Marathon Nextgen Realty Limited 
  
 
  
Yogesh Patole 
Company Secretary and 
Compliance Officer 
M.No.: -A48777 
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